
"This is only the scope of work for the project. For more information, interested 

parties should contact Procurement at purchasing@stpgov.org to ensure receipt 

of a full project package, to be listed as a plan holder and to ensure any addenda 

to the project package are received." 

 

The purpose of this Request for Proposal (RFP) is to obtain proposals from qualified Proposers 

who are interested in providing all labor, equipment and materials to perform post-emergency 
coordination and monitoring services of The Push and/or for the Emergency Debris Removal & 

Disposal (EDR&D) contracts, when activated. Submittal of a proposal does not create any right 

or expectation to a contract with the Parish. 
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